
 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
for Draft Proposed 910G Budget 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Governing Board of the District will conduct a public hearing on 
June 13, 2023, at 5:30 PM at the Duffy Community Center, 5145 E. 5th Street, to allow comment 
and questions from the public regarding the draft proposed 910G budget for the 2023-24 
academic school year, which was publicly posted to https://deseg.tusd1.org/budget on June 1, 
2023. 


